
From: Chambers - Ross J  

Sent: Tuesday, 14 May 2019 9:07 AM 
To: nhoang@clubsnsw.com.au 

Cc: Chambers - Ross J 
Subject: FW: 4 Yearly Review of Modern Awards – Registered and Licensed Clubs Award 2010 

(AM2014/283) [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 

 
Dear Ms Hoang, 
 
We refer to your below email and attached correspondence.  
 
His Honour has granted your request to extend the date for filing your submissions to 4:00 pm 
Friday 17 May 2019. 
 
Can you kindly send these submissions to amod@fwc.gov.au and chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Tahleah Gillard 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4657 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 
chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 
 

The Fair Work Commission acknowledges that our business is conducted on the traditional lands of 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples. We acknowledge their continuing connection to 
country and pay our respects to their Elders, past, present and emerging. 
 
 
From: Nina Hoang [mailto:nhoang@clubsnsw.com.au]  

Sent: Monday, 13 May 2019 4:16 PM 
To: AMOD 

Cc: Chris Mossman 
Subject: 4 Yearly Review of Modern Awards – Registered and Licensed Clubs Award 2010 

(AM2014/283) 

 
Good afternoon, 
 
Please find attached correspondence on behalf of Chris Mossman. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Nina Hoang 
Advocate - Workplace Relations 
ClubsNSW 
M: 0427 970 752 
P: (02) 9268 3046 
F: (02) 9268 3066 
E: nhoang@clubsnsw.com.au 
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Monday, 13 May 2019 
 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Level 10, Terrace Tower  
80 William Street, East Sydney NSW 2011 
 
Via email: amod@fwc.gov.au  
 
 
Re: 4 Yearly Review of Modern Awards – Registered and Licensed Clubs Award 2010 (AM2014/283) 
 
 
Dear Registrar,  
 
We write in relation to the statement made by President Ross on 10 April 2019. Clubs Australia 
Industrial are currently finalising our submissions, we respectfully request until close of business 
Friday, 17 May 2019 to file our submissions.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Chris Mossman, 
Executive Director  
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